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The Mental Health and Substance Use Advisory Board recommends the re-appointment of Suzanne
Nobles to the Mental Health and Substance Use Advisory Board.  Please use the existing application
on file.
 
Thanks
 
 
Annette LeFrancois
Administrative Assistant
County of Nevada
Health And Human Services Agency
(530) 265-1224
annette.lefrancois@co.nevada.ca.us

 
 
 

From: Becky Iverson <Becky.Iverson@co.nevada.ca.us> 
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 5:01 PM
To: Annette LeFrancois <Annette.LeFrancois@co.nevada.ca.us>; Tine Mathiasen
<Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>
Subject: RE: Mental Health and Substance Use Advisory Board Membership
 
Hi Annette,
 
Thanks for asking. Usually we would require a new application but because she is newly appointed,
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